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In Yellow class we celebrated World 

Book Day and dressed up as our 

favourite book characters. 

  

One of the favourite books of the 

students in yellow class is the book 

’we are going on a bear hunt’ and this 

book is the one we have chosen to 

read, and do activities for the book 

day.  

The pupils enjoyed reading the book 

and acting out the book in class with 

puppets.  

 

We also coloured and cut out faces of 

the characters in the book.  

 

We also played a kind of trivia game in 

which we had to read the quotes that 

were stuck on the walls in the 

corridors of the school and we had to 

find out which book they belonged to.  

 

We had a great time! 

 

 


